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Minutes of the meeting held on Monday 30th January 2023 
 

EA/22-23/2/01 Present:- 
Councillors Ray Tait, Jill Waring (Chair) and Paul Waring as well as Steve Blaze 

  

EA/22-23/2/02 To receive apologies for absence 
  

 Apologies were received from Councillors Gill Burnett, Cressida Dickens, Christine Duffy, Sylvia 

Dymond and Andrew Gould  
  

EA/22-23/2/03 To receive declaration’s of Members’ interests 
  

 No declaration’s of Members’ interests were made 
  

EA/22-23/2/04 To receive and confirm the minutes of the previous meeting 
  

 The minutes of the previous meeting were approved 
  

EA/22-23/2/05 Public Participation 
  

 There were no questions or comments submitted by members of the public 
  

EA/22-23/2/06 To review and note the Committees current budget 
  

 The Committees budget was noted 
  

EA/22-23/2/07 To consider matters related to planting 
  

 Members resolved to establish a task group to discuss planting which will then feedback to the 
Committee at a future meeting 

  

 It was resolved to delegate to the Clerk, in conjunction with the Committee, to purchase items 
to plant around the Parish to coincide with the current planting season 

  

EA/22-23/2/08 To consider matters related to benches 
  

 Members resolved that the task group would consider areas in which benches could be situated 
and feedback to the Committee at a future meeting 

  

EA/22-23/2/09 To receive reports from Allotment representatives and consider matters presented 
  

 Steve Blaze gave an update relating to Lamb Street Allotments 
  

EA/22-23/2/10 To receive an update on the land transfer relating to Lamb Street Allotments 
  

 The Clerk provided an update relating to recent discussions with Newcastle under Lyme 

Borough Council 

http://www.kidsgrovetowncouncil.gov.uk/


  

 It was resolved to recommend to Council that Kidsgrove Town Council requests a transfer of 
Lamb Street Allotments from Newcastle under Lyme Borough Council 

  

EA/22-23/2/11 To consider matters related to toilets and water supplies at Allotment sites 
  

 This item was deferred to a future meeting pending further information being obtained 

  
EA/22-23/2/12 To consider matters related to the Allotment / Horticultural Show 
  

 Members resolved that the Allotment / Horticultural Show be held on Thursday 7th September 
2023 

  

EA/22-23/2/13 To discuss ideas for future projects to be added to the Committee Project Plan 
  

 The Committee reviewed and updated the Committee Project Plan 
 


